
A visit by a delegation of the Konkuk University in South Korea  

A delegation of the Konkuk University in South Korea visited KIT on November 9, 2016. This 

visit was particularly special for International Affairs because president Prof. Dr. Sang-Gi Min 

is an alumnus of the University of Karlsruhe and, thus, found his way back to his alma mater. 

In a general presentation about KIT, Pascale Kohler introduced the president to the changes 

in structure and organization of KIT due to the merger. The visit also included visits of 

institutes already cooperating with KUK. Two Korean scientists of KIT joined the delegation 

during their whole visit. 

 

 

  

  

 


